
Molly Kennedy 
“We have to stand up for one another!” 

I am involved in the video because I do 

not want to be intimidated and I don’t 

want other persons with disabilities to be 

intimidated, neglected or abused. When 

people have limitations it can make them 

more vulnerable and this can lead others 

to control and abuse those individuals. 

You might have limitations but you don’t 

lose your human rights to live without 

intimidation and abuse.  

I’m smart and I know sometimes I express my frustration in 

inappropriate ways, but it doesn’t give anyone the right to abuse me. 
 

Helping to make this video and encouraging others to report offenders 

(like I have done) makes me feel like a true advocate and leading by 

my own example.  This video gives me a way to say to others who are 

being intimidated or shamed by authority figures to stand up, share 

your experience and, most important, report them to their superiors!  

This must stop – 
 

We are all human beings. We all have a right to a peaceful life and not 

to be suppressed! 
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